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July 2020 
 
 
Dear Year 13 student, 

 
I hope you and your families are well. I felt it was important to write to you all this week to share information 
around results day. 
 
We are so proud to see how you have dealt with this unprecedented situation and for your understanding 
around things that meant the end of your TKASA education was not ‘normal’. As you will be aware everything 
is changing incredibly quickly and although we all really want a ‘normal’ ending for your time with us, we have 
to ensure that safety is our top priority. The health and wellbeing of our students and staff is paramount. 
Unfortunately this alongside government guidance means that we will not be able to run things as we had 
planned this year. I want to reassure you however that we have worked as a Leadership Team alongside 
colleagues to ensure that we are able to make this results day happen at school.  
 
A Level Results day will be on Thursday 13th August. Due to the current guidance there are measures that 
have to be put in place to enable you to collect your results from school in a safe way. With this in mind the 
format of results day will be different to previous years.  
 
Results will be collected from A Block foyer and individuals will have an allocated slot to attend. It is 
important that you only attend in your slot so that we have the correct numbers arriving at school at any 
given time. There will be staff available to speak with you should you need support or guidance after 
receiving your results however, once you have collected them and seen a staff member you will need to 
leave the school site. 
 
The allotted timings are: 
 
8:00-9:00am – students who have not heard via UCAS that they have a place at their 1st choice University 
9:00-9:30 – Surnames between A and C 
9:30-10:00 – Surnames between D and H 
10:00-10:30 – Surnames between I and P 
10:30-11:00 – Surnames between R and Z. 
 
Results are legal documents which mean they have to be collected by you. If you need someone else to 
collect them on your behalf, they should attend during your slot and bring with them a letter signed by 
yourself giving permission for them to do so. If you are unable to make the day, results will be placed into the 
main school reception for collection from 1st September 2020. 
 
Please get in touch if you have any questions and I look forward to seeing you all again soon. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Miss B Charles 
Assistant Principal 


